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20th July 2009  
 
 
Samsung Electronics UK (SEUK) response to UK Ofcom on Freedom4 
application for   licence variation: 

7th July 2009 

Consultation Question:  
 
Are there any reasonable grounds why Ofcom should not grant Freedom4’s 
request to vary its licence as soon as practicable? If so, please explain your 
reasoning for this? 
 

 
Having reviewed the analysis detailed in the consultation document, SEUK 
believes that Freedom4 have carefully and rigorously considered the impact 
of their proposals on the other users of the spectrum and shown this to be 
minimal.  
 
Therefore SEUK agrees that the case has been made to vary the terms of 
Freedom4’s licence in the UK as soon as practicable. 
 
Generally SEUK has supported the European developments that have 
resulted in a regulatory framework enabling mobile terminal devices in the 
3.5GHz frequency ranges.  SEUK applauds these steps to align the UK 
operator licences with these developments.  
 
 
  


